
Here’s what’s happening at OES this week: 
 

 Tuesday; SCC Meeting @ 10:45am 
 Tuesday/Thursday; Walking Club  
 Friday; Spirit Day—Wear your Cubs Colors!!! 
 

 It’s (almost) the day we’ve been waiting for—FIELD DAY!!!!  We still need volunteers—

please go to this link to sign up:  OES Field Day Sign-Up.  Please contact Telly Carlson if you have 

any questions (chantellesmith@alpinedistrict.org) 

 The School Community Council (SCC) is looking for parents who might be interested in 
serving on the council next year. This is not a time-heavy thing.  All it takes is coming the the 8 
monthly meetings (which are only an hour and 15 minutes) during the school year.  That’s it.  
Your voice is needed!!  If you have any questions, please contact Anna Steadman, SCC Chair, at 
Anna-steadman@sbcglobal.net or call 801-765-0084. 

 

We are wondering if any of you parents would be interested in being involved in either of the following 
programs (we need volunteers to be able to run them): 

Knowledge Bowl: This years’ theme will be History. The 

competitions will be March 14th and 21st of 2015 (if you've got your calendar planned that far 

out). We need a parent or two that would be willing to be a coach. This program is for 3rd - 

6th graders. The practices for the 5th/6th team could be held during FLEX (1:40 - 2:10) If 

you're interested in being involved please contact Anna Steadman (801) 765-0084 

National Geographic Geography Bee:  Again we are looking for 
a parent or two that would be interested in being a coach. If you'd like more information about this program 
go to www.nationalgeographic.com/geobee  This competition is for 4th-6th graders. These practices could be 
held during FLEX (1:40 - 2:10 Tue - Fri) If you'd like to be involved, please contact Anna Steadman (801) 765-
0084 

  Lost and Found - Are you missing any items? We just might have what you have lost! Any unclaimed 
lost and found items on the last day of school will be donated to families in need.  

Home Reading is finished for the year. Please turn your books in ASAP.   

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4CA9AC23A6FA7-oesfield
mailto:chantellesmith@alpinedistrict.org
mailto:Anna-steadman@sbcglobal.net
tel:801-765-0084
tel:%28801%29%20765-0084
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/geobee


 Lunch charges: 6th graders and all students- the end of school is 
almost here, so please pay your school lunch charges to the lunchroom. Thank 
you! -Lunch Manager **Go to: MyPaymentsPlus to find out if your child has any 
school lunch charges.   
 

 Parents and Students-- Have you turned in your OES Library books?  They are due ASAP!  Please pay for 
any lost or damaged books as soon as possible.  You will receive a reminder slip for overdue books with replacement fees 
highlighted. 
 

 We will have Summer Library for 5 weeks on Tuesdays from 10am to 12pm, beginning June 3rd through July 1st.  
 
 

 The Color Blast—May 24
th
 @ 9:30am in Lehi.  The Color Blast is a super fun 5k for all 

ages.  As you run, walk or dance your way through the course, you will be blasted with color, resulting in 
fun times for everyone.  Have a blast with the Color Blast!!  This fun run at Thanksgiving Point will donate 
to your school for everyone that registers and clicks your schools name on line. Here is the link to 
register:  The Color Blast.  Be sure to select ‘Orem’ under the ‘Make Money for your School’ heading!!!  
**You don’t have to go to OES to select Orem.  Go Cubs!!!  

 

June 7th- -  Free S: W. A. P:   ( Sharing:  We All Prosper)  Orem City Center Park,  Rotary 

Pavilion 8am- 12pm.   “It’s like a yard sale where everything is free.   Clear out the clutter,  pass along items you 

no longer need.   Item donations are welcome—from furniture to home décor to sporting equipment.   Simply bring 

items to the community free s: w. a. p and then stay and browse the rest of the selection for anything that you 

could use.   Note:   No donation required. ”  For more information go to:    Free S: W. A. P.  

 

  The Utah Valley Marathon is awarding $1,000 to the school’s PTA or PTO 
that provides the most runners to the FREE Kids 1K on June 14.  This event is part of the Utah Valley Marathon 
and will be held at the finish line at 11:30am in downtown Provo.  The race includes a FREE shirt, FREE bib 
number, FREE food, and FREE finisher's medal. The event has a bounce house and other fun activities for 
kids.  Registration for the 1K is limited to kids 12 and under, but parents may escort their children.  

Here is a $10 off promo code for any parent, adult or older sibling that want to run the 10K, half marathon, 
or marathon:  parent2014. 

Parents – DON’T FORGET you can help too!  See attached flyer for details.   

 

 

https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/
http://www.thecolorblast.com/
http://communityfreeswap.blogspot.com/
http://www.utahvalleymarathon.com/utah-10k-race-info.php
http://www.utahvalleymarathon.com/utah-valley-half-marathon.php
http://www.utahvalleymarathon.com/utah-valley-marathon-info.php


Calendar 

May 

20   SCC meeting @ 10:45am  

24  Color Blast 5k/Fun Run @ 9:30am (see attached flyer) 

26   Memorial Day—NO School 

27   Field Day; PM Common Day 
   Grades 1-6; 9:15am – 3:30pm 

Kindergarten/Preschool—regular schedule  

28  Kindergarten Teddy Bear Picnic 

29  6th Grade Graduation @ 10am 

30  Last day of school/mountain view graduation; All students 9:15-10:45 
 
 
Rachelle Bolingbroke, Principal 
450 W. 400 S.  Orem, UT  84058 
(801) 610-8116 

Link for: OES Website  

Link for:  OES Blog   

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @oespta    Like us on Facebook @ Orem Elementary PTA 

http://orem.alpineschools.org/
http://oremelementarypta.blogspot.com/

